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Hey,

This comment is submitted on behalf of:
Holly Brewer
holly@hollybrewer.com
509 270 3457
8824 Ne New London Ct, Bainbridge Island WA 98110

Date: 2.20.18
Title: Please segue towards renewable energy sources

Please ensure that our energy providers segue towards renewable energy sources with a
smaller carbon footprint as soon as possible. This is imperative because we are accountable to
protect our children from our legacy of global warming.
Thank you,

Holly Brewer
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